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PR#171-22 

PRESS RELEASE 
 

 Minister Ferguson to Attend Youth World Forum 
 

Belmopan. June 30, 2022. 10:30 a.m. 
 
Hon. Rodwell Ferguson, Minister of Youth, Sports and Transport, departed 
the country, today to Incheon, Korea, to attend the 10th Minister of Youth 
World Forum to be held from July 7 to 9, 2022. 

The Minister of Youth World Forum aims to establish a shared understanding 
of youth issues among the international society while emphasizing the role 
of international cooperation in addressing global youth issues and continued 
conversation for youth development. 

Hon. Ferguson returns to Belize on July 12, 2022. During his absence, Hon. 
Gilroy Usher, Minister of State in the ministry, will act as Minister of Youth, 
Sports, and Transport. 
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